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Ghouls and Ghosts Gather Together for Halloween Party

學聲大代誌

【Reported by An-zhen Zheng, Wen-yuan Zheng, QIan-ya Shu, Jia-yun Chai, 

Hong-jia Xing and Jia-wen Lin, Tamkang Times】On October 28th all of the 

student organizations got together for a crazy Halloween celebration that 

included beatboxing zombies and royalty from the Qing Dynasty. The student 

Beatbox Group held a party that included students in costumes dressed as 

emperors, egg heads, zombies, and disfigured sinister women that gathered 

together and had a blast playing games. 

On October 29th the International Youth Exchange Group held an event 

called, “The Halloween Escape,” that included a Queen of Hearts and lots 

of witches as they chased after each other. President of the International 

Youth Exchange Group, Si-Xuan Huang stated, “It’s fun to see everyone 

running around!” The exciting costume race gave prizes for first, second 

and third place. The first place winner of the competition, Qing-xuan Xu, 

stated, “It’s not easy to run around in a costume, but it’s great to 

take home a prize. 

On October 30th the Beilan Jiyuan held a frighteningly exciting Halloween 

party that allowed participants to move through a maze of terror in the 

Student Activity Center.  Afterwards Yi-xin Huang and Shi-yuan Ma won the 

costume competition and took the title of this year’s Party King and 

Queen. The International Ambassadors Group held the “Tour of Screams” 

event that allowed students to enthusiastically mingle with the 

international students and ambassadors. Head of the International 

Ambassadors Group and fourth year English student, An-yu Shu, stated, 

“This is one of the most exciting and entertaining methods for everyone to 

partake in a cultural exchange.” 

Students from the Department of English Language dressed in costumes and 

headed to Ximen Ding to hold a raffle for the Sunshine Foundation. Their 

unique costumes attracted a large amount of attention from bypassers. First 

year student from the Department of English, Wan-yi Li, stated, “Not only 



was the raffle a great success, a lot of people wanted to take pictures 

with me!” 

On the 29th of October the Lanyang Campus held a “Night of the Living 

Dead-Halloween Parade” with almost 100 students participating. On the 

following day an even more terrifying sight took place titled, “Run For 

Your Life!”. After participants left the scene covered in blood, they 

received a coupon for 100 NT discount. Executive Director of the Department 

of Global Politics and Economics, Wen-hsuan Wu, stated, “I’m not scared 

of ghosts, but this is a frightening event.”










